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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Chancellor's Council Distinguished Teaching Award goes to AEC’s Irlbeck
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A strong commitment to teaching has garnered Erica Irlbeck, an associate professor of agricultural communications within the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications, a Chancellor's Council Distinguished Teaching Award, one of the highest faculty honors in the university system. "Ensuring students get the best education possible is my top priority, so I am very honored by this recognition,” she said.

GLOBAL EXPERIENCE
Spain: CASNR study abroad student spotlight shines on AAEC’s Holt Bivens
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Name: Holt Bivens; Location: Sevilla, Spain; Program: Agribusiness Marketing; Timeframe: May 30-July 1, 2019; Major: Agribusiness; Classification: Senior; Hometown: Munday, Texas. “This is a great chance for students to earn class credit and foreign experience, while being able to travel across the world,” Bivens said. “Texas Tech has great professors in Sevilla.”   
STUDENT SPOTLIGHT

AAEC’s Alex van Ravenswaay named Ag Council ‘Matador of the Month’
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Name: Alex van Ravenswaay; Major: Agriculture and Applied Economics; Minor: General Business and International Studies; Classific-ation: Senior; Organization: Sigma Alpha; Hometown: Houston, Texas; Month: January 2020

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success. 
UPCOMING 

CASNR Honors Banquet

       Thursday, Apr. 16, 2020

       McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

CASNR 50th Class Reunion Luncheon

       Thursday, May 7, 2020

CASNR Spring Commencement 

       Saturday, May 16, 2020

       United Supermarkets Arena


	

	
	CASNR officials recognized eight distinguished alumni this month at the McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center. Among those recognized were Brian Sikes (’90 BS, Agricultural Economics) corporate senior vice president of Cargill’s global protein/salt businesses; Dan Hunter (‘86 BS, Agricultural Education), Texas Department of Agriculture Assistant Commissioner; T. Bryan Smitherman M.D. (’88 BS, Animal Science) orthopedic surgeon at Lubbock’s Center for Orthopedic Surgery; Charles Eatherly (’61 BS & ‘63 MS, Park Administration) Arizona State Parks and Trails Executive Consultant and Historian; Mark Moseley (’73 BS, Range Management) retired after 42-year career with the USDA Natural Resource Conservation Service; Christine Moseley (’74 BS, Wildlife Management) retired emeritus faculty member, University of Texas-San Antonio; and Mark Scott (’78 BS & ‘82 MS, Entomology) owner of Mark Scott Crop Consulting & Agricultural Research, and an independent consultant for more than four decades. The 2020 Outstanding Young Alumna Award is Lacee Hoelting (’06 BS, Agricultural Communication) executive director of Lubbock’s Bayer Museum of Agriculture.  >> more
AAEC’s Ethan Sabala garners SAEA Outstanding Thesis Award honors
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Ethan Sabala, a graduate student from the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics, was honored with the Southern Agricultural Economics Association's Outstanding Thesis Award this month at the organization's national meeting in Louisville, Kentucky. The title of his thesis is, "Essays in Trade Policy Analysis: Chinese Tariffs on U.S. Agricultural Markets."

Black History Month: AFS’s Chana Akins traces higher education advancement
[image: image7.jpg]


Chicago native Chana Akins, a professor in the University of Kentucky’s Department of Psychology, links how her bachelor’s and master’s degrees from Tech’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences laid the groundwork for her roles in the classroom, laboratory and in the administrative suite. She also serves as her university’s Office of Faculty Advancement’s Assistant Provost. 

Powerhouse meat judging team captures 11th consecutive title in Fort Worth
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Led by the top three individual finishes, the Texas Tech Meat Judging Team earned its first victory of the 2020 judging season with a convincing showing at the American Meat Science Association Southwestern Intercollegiate Meat Judging Contest on Feb. 2 in Fort Worth, the 11th consecutive year for Texas Tech to win the contest. It is the longest winning streak in the contest's history.

AAEC’s Devadoss takes international agricultural trade expertise overseas
[image: image9.jpg]


At the request of research collaborators at the Indian Institute of Management in Ahmedabad, Stephen Devadoss, a professor with the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics, recently traveled to India to teach students at the institute several topics related to agricultural trade. “A lot of attention is given to agricultural policies that impact trade, and that's the reason they wanted me to teach there,” he said.

Veteran USDA-ARS researcher, CASNR grad Richard Ridgway dies at 84
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Richard Ridgway, a 1957 graduate of Texas Tech University's Department of Plant and Soil Science majoring in agronomy and a longtime leader with the USDA's Agricultural Research Service, passed away in Flower Mound, Texas, on Feb. 13. He was 84. CASNR Dean William Brown noted that Ridgway loved agricultural history and the influence of Texas Tech University on agricultural development in the region. 

Black History Month: PSS’s Pebbles Bush looks back on horticulturist career
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Cleveland native Pebbles Bush, an ornamental horticulture grad from the Department of Plant & Soil Science (2014) outlines what Texas Tech University and CASNR meant to her career. She serves as a horticulturist with the Cleveland Metroparks Zoo. The recognition is part of CASNR and Tech’s Division of Diversity, Equity and Inclusion celebration of Black History Month. 

Top 2019 JAAE journal article has roots in Chandra Dhakal master’s thesis
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A scientific article developed from the master's thesis of a Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics graduate student was recently recognized as the Journal of Agricultural and Applied Economics "Outstanding Journal Article of 2019." The standout student, Chandra Dhakal, graduated with his master's degree from Tech in 2016, and is currently pursuing a doctorate in agricultural economics at the University of Georgia.

Sixty-six CASNR students honored as Dean's Scholars Award recipients
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Top academic standouts from Texas Tech's College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources were recognized as Dean's Scholars this month at a special ceremony at the university's McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center. The awards, funded by various donations to the college, are based on academic excellence as well as leadership, character and citizenship. 
CASNR grad, noted horse veterinarian joins School of Veterinary Medicine
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Britt Conklin, a 1997 graduate of Texas Tech's Department of Animal and Food Sciences and recipient of a College of Agricultural Sciences & Natural Resources 2019 Distinguished Alumni Award, has been hired as the new Associate Dean for Clinical Programs with Tech's new School of Veterinary Medicine in Amarillo. Conklin possesses a diverse agricultural background that started in the Texas Panhandle.
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